
JOSEPH 

R O M A N  C A T H O L I C  C H U R C H  

Twenty-Sixth Sunday in Ordinary Time  Å  September 29, 2019  

3 1 9  E a s t  S o u t h  S t r e e t ,  L e b a n o n ,  I n d i a n a  4 6 0 5 2   

7 6 5 - 4 8 2 - 5 5 5 8  Å F a x :  7 6 5 - 4 8 2 - 1 4 3 6  Å w w w . s t j o e l e b . o r g  

ST.  

Parish Office 
Hours .......... Monday-Friday 9:00 am-4:00 pm 

                             (Summer 9:00 am-2:00 pm) 

Parish Staff 
Pastor, 

 Fr. Richard Weisenberger 

   Preferred Communication....765-482-5558

   Emailééé.é....fr.rweisenberger@dol-in.org 
Administrative Assistant, 

 Susie Bihl ......................... stjoe@stjoeleb.org 
Business Manager, 

 Shannon Peycha ........ speycha@stjoeleb.org 
Religious Education Coordinator, 

 Christa Parker ........ religioused@stjoeleb.org 
Director of Music, 

 Cathy Rund .....................crund@stjoeleb.org 
High School Youth Ministry, 

 Norma DeLaRosa ....... ndelarosa@stjoeleb.org 
Sacristan,  

 Judy Mrozinski ............ omajmro@yahoo.com 
Maintenance, 

 Roger Pratt & Bill Burns 
 

Mass Schedule 
Saturday Vigil .................................... 4:30 pm 

Sunday ......................... 8:00 am & 11:00 am 

Weekday & Holy Day .................. See Bulletin 
 

New Parishioners and Guests 
We welcome all who are celebrating with us 

this weekend. If you are new to the parish, 

please contact the office so we may greet you 

properly. There are also Welcome Packets 

available in the Gathering Space. 
 

Sacrament of Matrimony 
Congratulations on your upcoming marriage. 

Couples must contact Fr. Weisenberger at least 

six months before the proposed wedding date. 
 

Sacrament of Baptism 
Congratulations on the newest member of your 

family! Parents wishing to have their child 

baptized are asked to contact Fr. Weisenberger 

to make an appointment for pre-baptismal 

instruction.  



Pastorôs Noteé 
 All of us have, at least to some extent, been hurt 

by the evil of the sexual abuse of minors by clergy. 

Although the Catholic bishops of the United States 

have taken significant steps to address this sinful 

behavior, the effects remain and will continue for 

the foreseeable future.  

 Most parish priests, myself included, have 

addressed this terrible reality both in writing and in 

homilies. I regret that the need to do so exists. 

 Recently Bishop Robert Barron published Letter 

to a Suffering Church. This short, slightly over 100 

pages, book discusses this 

critically important matter with 

brutal honesty. Our parish has 

purchased 200 copies of this 

book and they are on the round 

table in the narthex. I encourage 

you to take and read a copy and 

then share it with someone who 

might benefit from reading Letter to a Suffering 

Church. I need to caution that some portions of this 

book are very difficult to read. The word 

ñdisgustingò is not strong enough to describe some 

of what happened to the victims. 

 Let me conclude by noting that I hope all of us 

pray for everyone harmed by the wicked behavior 

of some priests and the cover up of that behavior by 

some bishops. Especially let us pray for the direct 

victims of that abuse. 

           Fr. Richard Weisenberger  
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Please pray for the repose of the soul of  

Florence Greeninger 

who passed away on September 20. May she rest in  

      peace and may her family and loved ones be  

comforted during this difficult time.   

Stewardship Prayer Corner 
 The sin of the rich man in todayõs parable was not that he 

was rich, but that he failed to share his wealth with the beggar 

at his gate. He knew Lazarus, perhaps walked by him every 

time he came in or out, but did nothing to relieve his suffering. 

Is there a Lazarus in my life? What am I doing to help? 
 

Parish Finance Council 
Tom Merritt (Chair), Aline Anderson, Eric Gubera, Dan Lamar,  

Jon Lehmkuhler, Ron Morelock, Jeff Newman, Michele Thomas 
 

Financial Stewardship 
Last Week Envelopes .................... $4,663.00  

Electronic Giving ............................ $1,963.00  

Youth Envelopes .................................... $4.25 

Last Week Loose ............................... $403.00  

Total ...................................... $7,033.25  
 

Weekly Budgetéééééééééé$10,300.00 
 

YTD Weekly Collection Budget . $391,400.00  

YTD Weekly Collection Actual. .. $352,297.27  
 

Thanks for your good stewardship. 
 

Stewardship of Our Youth 
My good deed wasé. 
 

 òHelped Dad at barn.ó  - Phoebe  
 

 òI traded in my prize tokens for a surprise for my sister.ó 

       - Matt 
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Spend an hour singing a Contemplative Rosary with the 

St. Joseph Choir and Our Lady of Mount Carmel Schola Choir 
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 Come and pray the rosary each Sunday evening 

(except October 6 - see above) 

O C T O B E R  

Talk & Discussion with  

Bishop Emeritus William Leo Higi  
 

Wednesday, October 2, 2019 
7:00 pm in Parish Hall  
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Light reception to follow 
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